
Augut 19, ::sf68 
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Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq dlOr 
Route 
yreaerict, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of A1.40AF.t 13, concerning, 

records of the Warren Commission. 

We shall prepare the microfLlm copy 	indexes to Commission 

docier-ntc as soon as we receive your cneck, which way appar-

ently-  not enclosed with your letter. 

The material relating to David W. Ferrie that Is vithbeld 

from research is w:._thheld under Guidelizes 3A-:1;. We de ncl, 

know the precise reason for withholding ear.', 	;t- report. 

Copies will be sent to you if the material is rileuFed. 

Sincerely, 

JAMES B. RHOADS 
Archivist of the United States 


